
Manifesto. 

 

Hey There! 

My name is Victory E. Ekaeze.  

I am an MA 2nd year Nursing student. My decision to run this second year 

as the International Student's Officer is because I have been able to 

represent the international students at the university in the last year.  

My decision has always been born out of care, and compassion to be the 

voice of those whose voice cannot be heard as much as I can. Last year I 

had an amazing international student team attending the online café for 8 

consecutive months. This year I want to continue making impacts and one 

major thing this year is to bring all international students into a community 

which the university will recognise and this will be made available to 

students from recruitment stage.  

Also, I will be organizing meetings to get acquainted with more international 

students and working with school societies who has these sets of students 

within their reach so that school experience can be made fun. This will also 

include working with the SU sabbatical officers to make sure that the 

international office is smooth and running and made for everyone! 


